
 
RE: Response from Senator Schatz, July 26, 2019 

Dear Dr. Scott Goold, 

Thank you for contacting me regarding your support for using hydrogen as a source 
of  renewable power. 

I fully support the expansion and continued development of  clean energy 
technologies that reduce our reliance on fossil fuels, create good paying jobs, and do 
not contribute to climate change.  I am encouraged that Hawaii County is integrating 
hydrogen-powered shuttle buses into its public transit fleet.  Demonstrations like 
this provide a proof  of  concept that alternative energy technologies like hydrogen 
fuel cells can support our energy security goals. 

Thank you for your advocacy on this issue.  Please be assured that I will continue to 
fight for legislation and funding for programs that will help our nation shift to a clean 
energy economy.  Mahalo again for contacting me. 

Sincerely, 

BRIAN SCHATZ 
U.S. Senator


